OFFICE OF THE TRIBAL WELFARE OFFICER
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
KADAMTALA, MIDDLE ANDAMAN
F.No.1-Gen/AAJVS/KT/2013-14/9% == Dated the 17" December,2014

To /’:\ \// : y/
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The J]\E;;ecutlve Secretary ‘ Ik ‘Iq/./ %\\ ‘_

Port Blair \ Pj)ﬁ'l/ W7 4 \\k

Sub: Taking over the Jarawa ward consﬁ*m;t_gd at PHC, Ferrargunj — reg.

Sir,

I would like to inform you that on. 16 December, 2014 self accompanied by
Shri.G.vaskar Rao, Shri. Sukh Bahadur and Shri. Ramesh Madhu, Janjati Sevaks, AAJVS
visited PHC, Ferrergunj to take over the Eco-friendly Jarawa ward from Range Officer,

Tushnabad vide your office memorandum no.1-1/AAJVS/2014/612 dated 08/10/2014.

The undersigned accompanied by the officials of the forest department and AAJVS
have inspected the Jarawa ward and it has found that the building has not been constructed
as per the decision taken in the meeting of experts held at PHC, Ferrergunj on 10/04/2013.

In this context it is proposed that the expert team consisting of the Executive
Secretary, AAJVS, Dr. R.Thulasidasan, Joint Director (Health), N&M Andaman, Medical
Officer, PHC, Ferrergunj, Range Officer, Tushnabad, Dr. Bisweswar Das, TWO, AAJVS,
Shri Habil Lakra TWO. AAJVS may conduct an inspection of the newly constructed
Jarawa ward and give clearance. After the inspection of the experts the building may be
taken over from the forest department.

Submitted for your kind information and necessary action please.

Yours faithfully

M

(A.K.Mondal)
Tribal Welfare Officer
AAJVS, Kadamtala




